NORTH AMERICAN SOCIETY FOR
PEDIATRIC AND ADOLESCENT GYNECOLOGY

NASPAG Gala 2024

Frequent Asked Questions

Q. When is the Gala?

A. The Gala will take place on April 5th from 7:30 pm to 10:00 pm.
Q. Where is the Gala?

A. The event will take place in the conference hotel.

Q. What can | expect from the event?

A. The Gala is focused on fostering connections among our membership and building a strong
sense of community. We are planning a fun filled evening, which will include a cocktail hour,
sit-down dinner, interactive entertainment, dancing and more!

Q. How do | register?

A. You can register for the Gala at the time of ACRM meeting registration.
Q. Is the Gala only for NASPAG members?

A. No, anyone attending the ACRM may purchase a ticket.

Q. Can | bring a guest if they are not attending the meeting?

A. Yes, companion tickets are available for purchase. For safety, we will need the name of
every person attending the Gala and they will be expected to show valid proof of
identification.

Q. Will there be an option to purchase a ticket at the ACRM if | didn’t pre-purchase a ticket?

A. Yes, as space allows you may be able to purchase tickets at the ACRM, however we are
encouraging meeting attendees to purchase tickets at time of registration as seating is
limited.

Q. Can | purchase group tickets or a table?

A. Yes, there are options to purchase group tickets.



Q. Are children allowed?

A. No, this is an adult only event

Q. What is the dress code?

A. Cocktail attire

Q. What if | have dietary restrictions?

A. Please let us know of any dietary restrictions by contacting us at NASPGMTGS@talley.org
Q. How can | get more information about the Gala?

A. Please contact us at NASPAGMTGS@talley.org



